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The important dates for the whole year are now available on Dojo and the school website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-theyear/140458 

 
 

Class Photographs 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the 

date of the class photographs has been 

changed to 12th June. 

 

Sports’ Day 

Sports’ Day will take place on 13th June, weather 

permitting.  There will be more information to 

follow, with timings etc. 

End of Half Term 

We finish today for one week and one 

day and we return to school on Tuesday 

4th June.  Have a lovely half term break! 

Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 
 

N - 86.8% 

R - 89.3% 

Yr 1 - 90% 

Yr 2 - 95.9% 

Yr 3 - 91.8% 

Yr 4 - 90.3% 

Yr 5 - 94.2% 

Yr 6 - 94% 

 

 

Well done Year 2! 
 

 

 

Paris Olympics’ Dance Workshop  

On Thursday 6th June there will be an 

Olympic Dance Workshop for the children 

from Reception – Year 6. They will each get 

the chance to learn a dance routine and 

perform it.  The children always love these 

dance workshops and we are looking forward 

to this Olympic themed one. 
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